The English Drama Group

is looking for actors and a backstage crew for our
forthcoming production.

If you would like to be involved, please come to the

first EDG meeting

on Thursday 18 April
at 7Ppm
n Festsaal above the Burse
(Studentenhaus)

If you can’t make it to the first meeting, just come to the first Auditions on
Monday 22 April starting at 7pm in the Philosophische Institut, Horsaal 1

For more information contact Alex Freuck at
a.freuck@yahoo.com or visit our website on
www.edg.anglistik.uni-wuerzburg.de



